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From the Principal
Here we are at the end of another school year. The warmer weather is upon us,

and Summer is knocking on the door. I am so proud of all of our Bobcat students

and staff for making each day an exceptional learning opportunity. They have

really been giving their BEST, even to the last days!

This month, we will be wrapping up all of our state and local testing and then

getting ready for our end-of-year celebrations! We will be saying "Goodbye" and

"Good luck" to our 5th graders as they transition to the Middle School. We know

they are going to do great things, and we look forward to hearing about all of their

future successes! Don't forget, Once a Bobcat, Always a Bobcat!

As we wrap up this year, I want to again express my

gratitude to the entire Bobcat community. I am

continuously amazed by the show of support from our

families and the diligence and hard work that our students

and staff put. Thank you! I am honored to serve as your

Principal.

I wish you all a happy, safe summer, and as always,

Go Bobcats!

IMPORTANT DATES TO KNOW:
4/17-5/12 - GRADES 3-5 ILEARN

4/24-5/5 - GRADES K-2 NWEA

5/1 - LIL FISH

5/3 - BBQ FUNDRAISER PICKUP

5/8-5/12 - BOOK FAIR &
STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

5/8- PTO MEETING @ 3:30PM
(PV LIBRARY)

5/10 - IMOMS BREAKFAST @
7:30AM

5/19 - FIELD DAY

5/24 - STUDENT LAST DAY; 5TH
GRADE RECOGNITION/
CELEBRATION

  Mr. Heinold
justinheinold@npusc.k12.in.us
219-778-9388 or 574-654-7258
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Information from Around the Prairie

From the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization)
Teacher Appreciation Week (May 8-May 12) is coming

up, and we want to say thank you to those who have

already made contributions to make this a special

week for our PV Staff! If you are interested in helping

out, please contact the PTO Board.

We would like to thank all of our families for their

generosity during our school-wide fundraisers this

year! Our students have benefited by receiving fun

experiences before, during, and after school. We can't

wait to see how we can continue supporting our

students in years to come.

Please join us at the next meeting for more

information, board voting, and to be a part of the

community that continues to seek ways to support

and celebrate our students. You may always contact

the PTO Board at PTOPVE@gmail.com for more

information.

Fifth Grade Recognition/Celebration/Events
We will be having our Fifth Grade recognition

ceremony on Wednesday, May 24th from 9-10am in the

Prairie View gymnasium. Immediate family members

are welcome to attend. Visitors will have their IDs

scanned in the main office.

Our 5th graders will also have the opportunity to visit

the Middle School for a tour during the day on

Wednesday, May 17th. They will meet with some of the

staff there, see the classrooms, and hear from current

Middle School students. 

 

Clinic Donations
As we close out another year, we would appreciate

your consideration in helping to restock our Clinic to

address students needs as they come up. If you are

able, we do often find the need for elastic waist

bottoms (sweatpants, leggings, track pants/shorts)

(sizes 6-16), unisex T-shirts (sizes 6-16), small juice

boxes and healthy snacks. A few other items that are

helpful to have on hand are deodorant, combs,

Kleenex, chapstick, and unscented baby wipes. Thank

you in advance for your support and consideration.


